
 

 

Testing a Private Well? We need your help! 

▪ In New York State, there are no requirements regarding well water quality. 
While financial institutions and local codes may require private well testing, 
no NYS regulations exist. 

▪ The NYS Department of Health (DOH) is collecting results from wells to 
develop local and regional data on well water quality. This is a voluntary, 
confidential program. No changes to your well will be required based on the 
results. 

▪ Please volunteer to have your results submitted to DOH by checking the 
“Yes” box at the top of the request sheet. MVWA sends results monthly to 
DOH to help build the database. 

▪ More information on private wells is available at:   

https://www.health.ny.gov/environmental/water/drinking/private_wells.htm 

https://www.health.ny.gov/environmental/water/drinking/private_wells.htm

